
 

 

Rydym yn croesawu gohebiaeth Gymraeg. Cewch ateb Cymraeg i bob gohebiaeth 
Gymraeg ac ni fydd gohebu yn Gymraeg yn arwain at oedi. 

 
We welcome correspondence in Welsh. Correspondence received in Welsh will be 

answered in Welsh and corresponding in Welsh will not involve any delay. 

Adeilad y Goron  
Parc Cathays  
Caerdydd CF10 3NQ 
 
Crown Buildings       
Cathays Park        
Cardiff CF10 3NQ           
 
Ffôn / tel: 0300 025 3379 Ein Cyf / Our Ref: CAS-02137-F2V8D1  
  
Ebost / email: 
PEDW.planningandenvironment@gov.wales  

Dyddiad / Date: 23/02/2024 

 
To: 
Richard Matthams, Strategic Planning and Transportation Manager 
Bridgend County Borough Council 
 
 
Dear Mr Matthams, 
 
Planning and Compulsory Purchase Act 2004  
Town and Country Planning (Local Development Plan) (Wales) Regulations 2005  
Subject: Replacement Bridgend Local Development Plan 2018 to 2033 
 
I enclose the Inspector’s report on the soundness of the above Local Development Plan.  
 
The Inspector would like to thank you and your team for your cooperation, assistance and hard 
work during the examination. The Inspector is grateful to the officers for maintaining their helpful 
approach throughout this examination.  
 
The Inspector is also grateful to Amanda Borge, the Programme Officer, for the efficient way in 
which she organised the administration of the examination and for her patience, support and 
good humour throughout the process.  
 
A copy of the report has been sent to the Welsh Government.  
 
 
Yn gywir / Yours sincerely  
 

Vicky Robinson  
 
Vicky Robinson MRTPI  

Prif Arolygydd Cynllunio / Chief Planning Inspector 
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